
THE Energy

March 20, 2017

To Whom It May Concern at Pennsylvania PUC:
Please change the contact person and information that you have on file. It 

should no longer be Ari Parkas, Attorney. The new contact for all notices should 
read:

Aaron Spechler 
Managing Member 
5 Colgate Street 
Closter, NJ 07624

Thanks for your prompt attention to this mater.

Sincerely,

MAR 21 2017

""SSSSKS"—Aaron Spechler 
The Energy Alliance
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